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Your Ref.  
 

  

Our Ref. LR/cd 26 March 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
We are extremely proud of our schools in Solihull and the efforts they have made to welcome 
pupils back. However, it has come to our attention that a small number of schools are concerned 
that  their school community are not adhering to the protective measures which schools must put 
in place.  
 
We are doing well in Solihull and the R rate is dropping - however there are still spikes of higher 
transmission in some areas and many people who have still not been vaccinated. It is crucial that 
the school community support their school and continue to socially distance when dropping and 
collecting pupils. Also adhering to any protocols and processes the school have had to implement 
to keep everyone in the school community safe. Please support your school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Louise Rees 
Director of Children’s Services and Skills 
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